
     Waterville Valley 
    Conservation Commission Board 
 
 

 Minutes for Thursday,  June 1, 2017 4pm 
 
Called to order 4:04 
 
Present: Mike Furgal, Irit levy, Chris Bierbrier, Martha Plante, Rich Rita, ex officio 
Jean Mullen, Bob Wildes are absent. 
 
Seating alternates:  Martha Plante, Chris Bierbrier 
 
 the minutes of March 23, 2017 are accepted. 
 
Old business: 
 
Upon examining the new CC Observation Report, Martha discussed the water runoff on 
Cascade Ridge Road; Martha can fill out a report ( as a test ) and the board can then modify it in 
the future, if needed.  The current form is approved. 
 
Martha can speak to Sharon:  How can residents fill out forms easily and send to CC members? 
Can we add Chris Hodges to the emails? 
 
There is a need to inform people about buffer zones:  if someone owns land  10’ from the river, 
what are the restrictions?  There is a need to learn how the river is managed ( state or town? ):  
what can be done & what cannot be done.  A notice sent to residents in water bills may be 
helpful 
 
Chris Bierbrier will look into the buffer zone & waterways. 
 
New Business:  
 
Item #6 is tabled until Mark Decoteau can comment on it.  Members will review the executive 
summary for the master plan and review it in September. 
 
 
Voted to accept the CC by-laws as amended at the meeting today. 
 
 
Next meeting is Thursday, September 7 at 4pm 
 
Adjourned at 4:47 
 



 
 


